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LLANDOUGH COMMUNITY COUNCIL

NOTICE OF RESUMPTION OF COMMUNITY TRANSPORT SERVICE

Your Community Council is planning to resume the community transport service that was suspended during the period of the pandemic and we are now inviting any individual within the community to tell us whether they would like to be a passenger on the service. Just telephone the Clerk to the Council who is Paul Egan and let him have your name, address and phone number. You can contact him on 01446 409294. If you would prefer to contact him by email it is clerk@llandough-cc.co.uk

The service will be available on Thursday mornings and you will be picked up from your home and dropped off at your home when the minibus returns from the shopping visit.  You will be transported to the local supermarkets and the volunteer driver will help you take your shopping to the van which is equipped to enable anyone with a disability to participate. We will ask you for a small donation of £2.00 to assist with the costs involved. 
Taking part will not only help with your shopping but will also be an opportunity to meet new friends.
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